
 

  
TU-0425 © 2007 Digital Monitoring Products, Inc. 

867 Firmware Update  
May 2007 

 

Version 100 Firmware Update 
Effective June 2007, all 867 LX-Bus Addressable Notification Modules are being manufactured with 
version 100 (4/10/07) firmware.  This version is an update from the version 100 (2/6/98) firmware 
previously shipped and contains updated operation. 

 

Updated Operation 

Odd Numbered Zones Show Trouble 
An 867 notification module connected to the LX-Bus of an XR500 Series panel and programmed with 
an odd numbered zone for module supervision, such as 523, now always indicates the correct zone 
status. 

Previously, the 867 could occasionally indicate a trouble condition for the status of an odd 
numbered zone even though the zone status was normal.  All even numbered addresses have always 
worked properly. 

 

Obtaining New Firmware 
To receive the updated firmware, return the module to DMP and simply 
indicate "Update to Latest Firmware" on the 6-digit RMA tag.  The update 
will be done as a Warranty Repair at no charge, regardless of when the 
module was purchased.  If a module is returned for other repair needs, 
this update will be done automatically as a standard part of the repair.  If 
you need RMA tags, contact DMP Customer Service at 1 -800-641-4282. 


